

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

25th November 2022



Dear Parents/Carers,

PTA Christmas Jumper Donations

With the festive season fast approaching, the PTA are looking for donations of pre-loved Christmas Jumpers for a Christmas Jumper Sale*, which is due to be held in school on the following days:

- Thursday 1st December Key Stage 1 Playground, after 3pm
- Friday 2nd December- Key Stage 2 Playground, after 3pm

The money raised from the sale will go back into the school to enhance and support the children.

If you have any Christmas jumpers that your children have grown out of, or that you no longer need/want (washed and in good condition) we would be most grateful if you send them into school by Tuesday 29th November.



Christmas Jumper Day

Save the Children 's Christmas Jumper Day is taking place on Thursday 8th December 2022. All children are welcome to come in their festive jumpers. We are not asking for donations, but if you would like to support the charity, we will be taking collections.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk







Registered in England No. 8104111

^{*}Prices will start from £1